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ST JOSEPH’S UNIVERSITY

Ref: SIU/IRO/MISC/07/2024-25 26" September, 2024
NOTICE

There will be no regular classes on September 28t 2024, due to Prathibha - Interclass
Competitions. As this is an annual program of the University, all staff and students are expected

to be on campus until the event concludes.

A few Academic staff have requested to hold special classes prior to the start of the program.
Classes conducted should not impact the attendance of students participating in the event.
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